Bernard Cowen

As a former resident of Washington growing up on Vashon Island, I believe we should protect
wolves. They're an important piece of our ecosystem for biodiversity and natural balance. Also, it's
unethical and inhuman to waste money killing wolves for the personal interest of a few individuals.
Fix the corrupt fish and wildlife department please



